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December 1, 2023 
 
British Columbia Government Consultation on Prompt Payment Legislation 
 
The British Columbia government is initiating a consultation process with construction industry 
representatives. This is part of efforts to develop prompt payment legislation in British Columbia, based 
on a review of existing policies in other jurisdictions and the British Columbia Law Institute’s 
recommendations on the Builders Lien Act. Your participation and insights are highly valued.  
 
CLR staff are actively engaged and represent our association in the Working Group 
 

Action Required: 
RSVP: To participate in the process, please email CCPLD@gov.bc.ca. 

Specify whether you will be actively contributing to discussions or attending as an observer. 
 
 

Format: The consultations will be conducted online via MS Teams. 
 
Schedule: 
Meetings: Starting in January, at least once a month in the evening. 
Participation: Open to all interested parties and professionals in the construction industry. Feel free to 
share this information with other potentially interested parties. 
 
 
 
 
 
Resources: 
British Columbia Law Institute’s Report on the Builders Lien Act: www.bcli.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/07/Report-Builders-Lien-Act-final.pdf 
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